
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

February 2022 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

5th – Abele 

9th – Jack 

11th - Betty 

29th - Pauline 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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February 2022 

Entertainment 

 

In-House activities are as follows: 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

 



 



        

                          

            



                                                                                     



 

   

        



             

                              

                                                                     

 



   

 

     

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month.... 

“Employee of the Month” 

 

                

 

 

 

 

Well done Vicki! 

 



 

Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

It’s so lovely to be out of isolation and back in the lounge together. We have 

been doing jigsaws, puzzles and singalongs, lots of valentine’s crafts and 

colouring. We are especially pleased with our mosaic heart sun catchers. 

We had a lot of fun making them and they are proudly displayed for all to 

see! We think you will agree they look fantastic! 

We also had great fun playing our indoor golf and fishing games. It’s great 

to see some of our residents up and playing, lots of interacting with each 

other, cheering each other on, encouraging each other and see such lovely 

friendships. 

A special big thank you to Karli for making these wonderful conversation 

boards whilst the residents were in isolation and of course the fabulous 

mural on the lounge wall, staff and residents love it and it gets us all 

chatting and gives a lovely cosy feel to the lounge. 

Please keep an eye out for updates via email regarding visits as things are 

fast changing. Although we are now open for visits with fewer restrictions, 

we are still operating an appointment system to reduce the footfall into the 

home. We still recommend booking a week in advance to ensure we can 

accommodate your requests. 

And lastly, a big thank you to Minnie’s family for kindly donating a bench 

for the garden in her memory. We miss her and her fantastic sense of 

humour; she will be forever in our hearts! 

 

Love Rosa  xxx 


